

Scotchman Road, Heaton, Bradford BD9 5DF Tel: 01274 495934 Email: mmps@priestley.academy Head Teacher: Mrs Lorraine Martin

17th March 2022

Dear Parents,

As you are aware your child is off to Nell Bank for the one night residential on Thursday 24th March.

Just to clarify a few arrangements for the trip.

- Children arrive in school as normal and bring all luggage through the normal door. We will store it in the phase entrance area where the tree is. The bus will be leaving school at 11.15am.
- We will be returning to school at approx 1pm on Fri 25th and children can be collected from Armstrong door at 1.30pm.
- Children with medical needs must return the form to the class teacher by Tues 22nd and must bring
 medication labelled on the morning of the trip. This must be handed to a member of staff.
- We will send a weduc during the afternoon of Thurs 24th March to let you know we have arrived and we will send a weduc on Fri 25th when we are leaving Nell Bank.

Kit List reminder:

- Children must come to school on Thursday 24th March ready for the trip wearing old warm clothes, coat, wellies
- Packed lunch (unless free school meals)
- Indoor shoes (pumps or trainers)

Pyjamas

Toothbrush/toothpaste

Soap/small towel

Hairbrush

Change of clothes for the second day (warm and old clothes)

Underwear and socks

Water bottle

Sleeping bag or small duvet

Single sheet for the bed

Please come and see me or your class teacher if you have any further queries.

Many Thanks

Sarah Johnson Phase 3 Leader







